
 

 
 

24 January 2019 

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian 

 

1. We refer to the letter dated 9 Jan 2019. As communicated previously, a new school-based 

assessment weighting will be implemented this year. Weighted Assessments (WA) may 

take the form of short class tests, performance tasks, project work, oral presentations or 

online lesson assignments. Please refer to the attached consolidated schedule of 

Weighted Assessments for your child/ ward in Term 1. 

 

2. If you require any further clarifications regarding the Weighted Assessments, please feel 

free to contact me at 62889227 or sgss@moe.edu.sg. 

 

3. Thank you. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

______________________ 

Mrs Lim-Tan Cheng Hiang 

Head/ Assessment Literacy Committee 

Head of Department/ Science 
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